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Letter sent by email                      Direct Dialling Number: (01603) 228914 
Email: jo.martin@norfolk.gov.uk 

 
30 October 2023 

Dear Commissioner, 
 

Police and Crime Commissioner for Norfolk's draft 2022-23 Annual Report 
 

In accordance with Part 1, Chapter 4, paragraph 28 (4) of the Police Reform and 
Social Responsibility Act 2011, I write to formally report that the Panel considered 
your draft Annual Report 2022-23 when it met today, on 30 October 2023. 
 
Following discussion, the Panel wished to make the following recommendations: 
 
1) That more detail might be provided in the Annual Report, in the section on 

promoting a countywide response to Violence Against Women and Girls 
(VAWG), to provide some additional depth to how this has been done. 
 

2) That more detail might be provided in the Annual Report about youth 
engagement, to demonstrate the extent to which you have sought to hear the 
views of young people on policing and community safety in Norfolk. 
 

A record of the Panel’s discussion will be published in the minutes in due course. 
 
On behalf of the Panel, I would like to thank you and your staff for the information 
provided both before and during the meeting to assist our review.  

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Air Commodore Kevin Pellatt 
Chairman, Norfolk Police and Crime Panel  

 
Copied to: Mr M Stokes, Chief Executive - OPCCN 

 Members of the Norfolk Police and Crime Panel 
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